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The site is approximately 5km from the nearest Natura 2000 site,  with no hydrological connectivity,  and not used as feeding grounds for any special conservation interests. 
There will be no habitat loss or fragmentation,  species disturbance,  or other interference with the qualifying interests of any Natura 2000 sites.

